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7th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
The Foundation of Light Multi Sports Festival  
 
All children in Years 4, 5 and 6 have been invited to take part in a Multi Sports Festival at the 
Beacon of Light on Wednesday 12th February 2020.  The event will begin at 9:30am where 
the coaches will deliver a carousel of different activities/sports across the morning, ranging 
from tennis, dodgeball, basketball etc. Therefore, we would ask that the children be 
brought to school by 8:30am at the latest, ready for a prompt departure at 8:40am. They 
will be back in school for lunch as normal.  
 
Children will need to come to school wearing their full PE kit and suitable shoes so that they 
are ready to leave and also bring a water bottle and their uniform with them to change back 
into after they return to school.  
 
Could I ask that all parents of children attending fill in the attached consent form from the 
Beacon and ensure it is returned to school by Monday 10th February. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Mr G. Fannan 
PE Lead 
 
 
 


